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Comments: The forest in which is to be desired to be closed is absolutely ridiculous. For so many years locals

and many others have came there to ride in the winter time going back generations now. The decline in wildlife

from predators has nothing to do with the snowmobilers. There is a mismanagement of the predators in the area.

The use of these machines can be used to control these populations by trapping and hound hunting. If we don't

control the predators they will eventually take over. The snowmobilers have nothing to do with this. 

 

I am a voice for myself and many others. We all need to work together and figure out a better solution than

shutting these ares down for recreational activities in the winter. 


